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Reminder: Book Week – 26 February to 2 March 2018 
Our theme for Book Week this year will be “Let’s Share A Story”. Each year group will have a focus author for the week 
– Year R – Eric Carle, Year 1 – Julia Donaldson and Year 2 –James Mayhew. During the week the children will be 
sharing stories by their focus author as well as looking at books with moving parts for example pop-up books, lift the 
flap books and books with sliding pictures.   
Each child will receive a £1 book token which can be exchanged for a Free World Book Day book or used to get £1 off 
any book worth £2.99 or more at participating bookshops. 
Year One Trip:  Wednesday 28 February  
We still have a few children whose parents have not yet returned their consent forms together with a voluntary 
contribution.  Please can you do this on Monday.  Without your written consent your child will not be able to go on 
the trip and will have to remain in school. 
Please can you ensure that your child arrives for school by 8.50am so that we are able to discuss with them the 
importance of listening to instructions; staying with their adult, and also have time to remind them of our 
expectations regarding behaviour.  We will return to school in time for normal collection at 3.15pm. 
The children must wear sensible footwear such as wellington boots or strong outdoor shoes with a good grip for this 
visit.  We also ask that children wear trousers (jeans or joggers are permitted) and their school shirts/sweatshirts. We 
will be spending most of the day outside so please can you ensure that your child has warm clothing, hat, scarf, gloves 
and a warm, waterproof coat. 
Reminder: World Book Day: Thursday 01 March 
We are inviting the children to come to school dressed up as their favourite book character. 

Harry Potter’s Themed Lunch:  Thursday 01 March 
The school’s catering company, HC3S, will be offering the 
children a special lunch on this day.  The lunch on offer will be: 
• Wizard Wands with Weasley Waffles (pork sausages and 
 potato waffles) or 
• Muggles Macaroni Cheese with Gryffindor Garlic Bread 
 served with: 
• Slytherin Sweetcorn and Potter Peas 
• Dumbledore Dessert (jelly) or 
• Forbidden Forest Fresh Fruit 

 
Cold Weather Warning 
We have received a cold weather warning from the Met Office for the first part of next week.  Please ensure that the 
children come to school suitably dressed – warm coat, hat, scarves and gloves and shoes with a suitable grip.  We will 
of course keep you updated. 
A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company called 
Studybugs which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence securely. To get the 
free Studybugs app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents).  If your child is unwell it is 
your responsibility to inform the school of this. 
Lunch Menu 
Next Week’s Menu will be:  Week 1. Please click on the following link to access the menu online: menu.  Paper copies 
are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class window.  
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    

https://studybugs.com/about/parents�
http://www3.hants.gov.uk/hc3s/hc3s-primary/primarymenu.htm�

